
                        
 
 
From: Joseph L. Nemeth, FC 054-10-01      21/FEB/2017 
 
 
To: DCDR Butch Willette  
      VCDR Howard Sprow 
      SO-SR Barry Rice 
 
 
FC Report 054-10-01 
 
 
2017 is off to a great start. Our FSO’s have put forward lofty goals. I’m happy to report we have over 30 
PE students scheduled, over 100 PV’s performed, and nearly 100 VSC’s performed. We also have plans 
of updating 3 old facilities and adding 2 new ones to the fleet. We have also revamped our PB efforts with 
social media and e-news letters.  
 
 
V/R 
Joseph L. Nemeth, FC 054-10-01 
  


